
We are very excited to be able to start having visitors again. We are working in compli-
ance with Virginia’s “Phase one” reopening. We still want to remain cautious to ensure 
the health and the safety of our staff and customers. Below are some of the policies that 
we will be requiring. 

Capacity Limitations

Outdoor Seating Only

Face Masks

We have 5 acres of land for visitors and their families to spread out on. We can only serve parties of up to 8 
people. No large gatherings will be permitted.

Our indoor tasting room will be closed to public except for bathroom usage.

Our staff will be wearing face masks while working. It is strongly recommended that visitors wear face 
masks while ordering,  picking up food and drink, and using the restroom. This is to protect our staff and 
our customers.

Pets and Children
We do still invite you to bring along your pets and children. However, all guests will be expected to observe 
social distancing (6-foot minimum) protocol with any guests that are not members of their party.

Outside Food and Drink
As usual, no outside food and drink will be permitted on the property. This is in accordance with Virginia 
ABC regulations.


